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Greenwich Nursery School News 

It’s almost winter and December is a fun month filled with holiday cheer.  We will be learning 

about friendship and the children will each make a gift that will be given to a friend in the 

class.  This month we will introduce the color red and the shape circle, along with the letters O 

and Q.  We will celebrate our December birthdays on December 10th.  On Wednesday, 

December 11th at 11:00am GNS will host a Magic Show, which is an annual GNS tradition.  

Please come join us even though it is not a scheduled school day.  Parents and siblings are 

welcome to attend and doors open at 10:45am.  Our class holiday party will be on December 

19th. GNS will be closed for winter break from December 23-January 3. 

 

Our Friday Extended Learning class started our Holidays Around the World last month with 

Diwali and Hanukkah. Now this month we will learn about Christmas in Germany, Mexico and 

England. 

 

We want to wish everyone a safe and Happy Holiday!!! 
 

Daily Reminders 

Please have your child use the bathroom and wash their hands each day before school. 

• Bring a backpack and a change of clothes (including underwear, socks and shoes) in 

case of accidents or spills. This should remain in their backpack and be changed 

according to season. 

• Birthdays are celebrated monthly. Cake, water and raisins will be provided for snack. 

Snack 

• Please remember to pack a small, healthy snack and drink for your child each day.  

Snack bags should be labeled. 

• Snack will be provided on Birthday Day each month. 

• Please be advised that we are a nut-free school, so we kindly ask that you do not pack 

any peanut or tree nut products.  Thank you! 
 
Large Motor Fun! 

We will be going outside as much as possible.  Please dress your child appropriately for 

outdoor play and indoor physical activity.  Sneakers and closed-toe shoes are a must for 

safety.  We also recommend sending your child with a jacket or sweatshirt.  We try to go 

outside each day weather permitting. 
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